
State Testing (CMAS)
April 8th-25th

CMAS (Colorado Measures of Academic Success) is a state standardized test that all 3rd-8th
grade students take during the month of April. Students are testing in the academic areas of math
and English language arts. Fifth and 8th grades are also tested in the area of science.

Please ensure if you have a 3rd-8th grade student that they are at school each day during the
testing window, and are on time and well rested.

Testing will take place on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays first thing in the morning. Please
do not schedule doctor appointments during this time. If a student is pulled from a testing session
for an early out, this will invalidate his/her entire test.

We thank you for your support and encouragement of your student(s) as they prepare to take this
test showing all they have learned this year.



PTO Meeting is Tomorrow!

Tuesday, April 9th, is our next PTO meeting at 4pm in the cafeteria.
All AACS families are welcome, if you have questions about the
PTO please contact Tonoa Manual at
tmanual@auroraacademycharter.com.

Sibling Priority
AACS Families,
Our enrollment process is open for the 2024-2025 school year. If you have a sibling of an AACS
student that you would like to attend our school next year please fill out this form:

https://forms.gle/vzzMxwm43zs8yB7EA

2024-2025 Enrollment is Open!
Do you have friends or family interested in our school? Please have them visit our Enrollment Page
on our website for the Enrollment Application.
Click on the Falcon to go to our Enrollment Page.

mailto:tmanual@auroraacademycharter.com
https://forms.gle/vzzMxwm43zs8yB7EA


Intent to Withdraw
In order to ensure we have an accurate count for the 2024-2025 school year we ask that you fill out
the attached form only if you do NOT plan on your child returning to Aurora Academy next year.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Fill out this form ONLY if your student will NOT be returning to Aurora Academy for the 2024-2025
school year.

Para garantizar que tengamos un recuento preciso para el año escolar 2023-2024, le pedimos que
complete el formulario adjunto solo si NO planea que su hijo regrese a Aurora Academy el
próximo año. Los espacios disponibles se llenarán con nuestra lotería. Gracias por su pronta
atención, a este asunto. Complete este formulario SOLO SI SU ESTUDIANTE NO VOLVERÁ a
Aurora Academy para el año escolar 2024-2025.

Form: https://forms.gle/CVmrtT5m63t5ubom9

Soccer Game(s):
Thursday, April 11th at Omar D. Blair
Girls: 4:30pm
Boys: 5:30pm

Boys Volleyball Game:
Wednesday, April 17th at 5:00pm @ Denver Language School

https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1125802
https://forms.gle/CVmrtT5m63t5ubom9


4th Quarter Progress Reports

Monday, April 15th 4th quarter Progress grades will be posted to
the parent portal. If you have a questions about your students grade
please contact their teacher.

Volunteers We Need You!

Lost & Found Clean Up:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4FA8AF2DABF85-
44646194-lost

Lunch/Recess Help: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4FA8AF2DABF85-48690438-
lunchrecess

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4FA8AF2DABF85-44646194-lost
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4FA8AF2DABF85-48690438-lunchrecess


Board of Directors Meeting

Monday, May 6th, 2024
6:00 pm
AACS Library

You can find the Board Agenda and Minutes on our website:
AACS Board Agenda & Minutes

Honors Choir
On Thursday, March 28th ten students from our Middle School Choir attended the APS Honors
Choir. There was a total of a hundred and twenty other singers in the choir and ten solos/small

groups. Our students did an amazing job representing themselves! Six out of the ten students that
attended will go on to audition for solos/small group placements.

Our soloists were Eliana, Leah, Micah, Jane, Elbethel, and Eldana. All of them demonstrated an
incredible amount of perseverance and tried out for multiple solos in front of the entire ensemble.

Reese and Xy'Naja did a wonderful job presenting the music that they have worked hard on this
past month.

https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1120209
https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1119749


AACS at Colorado Band Masters Association
On Friday, March 29th our students traveled to Englewood High School and earned an "Excellent"

rating from the judges at Colorado Bandmasters Association. Excellent is the second-highest
rating CBA awards to bands. The students had a great opportunity to work with Mike White, an
Aurora native, and member of Colorado's Bandmasters Hall of Fame. One of the comments our

students received was that our band was "small but mighty."

Quarter 3 SOAR Event!



On Thursday, March 28th and Friday, March 29th our students were rewarded for being successful
scholars in quarter 3 with a SOAR event! Kindergarten - 4th grade got to play with big legos and
made everything from castles to couches! 5th - 8th grade got to play giant games! Keep SOARing
Falcons!







https://yearbookforever.com/schools/aurora_academy_charter_school_390834/4o6XIA7X9gRGFML2zvYi0AG0
https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/?#/


https://colorado.madscience.org/parents-camps
https://tickets.butterflies.org/Default.aspx?tagid=16&_gl=1*1dwlprt*_ga*ODkxMjk0MjkzLjE2OTQ0NzEwNTg.*_ga_S1DE8BQ088*MTcwNTcwMjIyNi4xMjguMS4xNzA1NzAyMzQ2LjYuMC4w&utm_source=Camps+%26+Programs&utm_campaign=2a9e6d17ff-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_12_17_06_39_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-5f23f54729-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D&mc_cid=2a9e6d17ff&mc_eid=94785d63e2


Aurora Academy Charter School

Email: mainoffice@aacademy.org
Website: aacademy.org
Location: 10251 East 1st Avenue, Aurora, CO, USA
Phone: 303-367-5983
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AuroraAcademyCharter

Nicole Curnow
Nicole is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://safe2tell.org/
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